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c/o Gloria Alexander 
Programme Officer 
Public Examination Office 
The Guildhall 
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11 August 2014 
 

Your Ref: JointExams/SPD 
 

Dear Miss Graham, 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 24 July 2014 asking the Councils to consider their approach to the use 
of Supplementary Planning Documents (SPDs) in all instances where policies in the Cambridge and 
South Cambridgeshire emerging Local Plans are proposed to be followed by SPDs. 

Both Councils are in the process of seeking legal advice on this matter and reviewing the policies of the 
plans as requested.  We will provide you with the outcomes of our consideration of this matter as soon 
as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

    
Sara Saunders    Caroline Hunt 
Planning Policy Manager  Planning Policy Manager 
Cambridge City Council  South Cambridgeshire District Council 
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